PublicAccess for Planning  - Application Comments (09/01557/F)

"Caroline and Tony More" has used the PublicAccess for Planning website to submit their comments on a Planning Application.  You have received this message because you are the Case Officer for this application or because this is a designated mailbox for PublicAccess comments submissions.

Comments were submitted at 15/12/2009 13:25:11 

Application Summary

-------------------

Application Number: 

09/01557/F

Address: 

Bishops End

Burdrop

Banbury

Oxfordshire

OX15 5RQ

Proposal: 

Change of use from closed public house to dwelling

Case Officer: 

Andrew Lewis

Customer Details

----------------

Name: 

Caroline and Tony More

Address: 

Lane Head,

Sibford Gower

Postcode: 

OX15 5RT

Email: 

Phone Number: 

Comments

--------

Submission Type: 

Customer objects to the Planning Application.

Comments: 

We are disappointed to see that there has been yet another application for change of use involving the former Bishops Blaise public house. We have been resident in the local area for the past 16 years and have regularly used the pub over that time.It is not just a resource to the village but attracted visitors into the village ,especially on a summer's evening when the atmosphere and view from the garden were and are still hard to beat. It is a sadly missed resource .

The village has historically been able to support 2 pubs and indeed they have catered to a different clientele , the Blaize being more of a typical local and the Whykham a gastro pub. Indeed the current owners bought the pub as a going concern and even after their tenure there has been interest from other businesses namely Hook Norton Brewery to maintain the building as a public house.

The current owners appear to have cynically bought a business in an area of outstanding beauty with the sole purpose  of running the the business down and using the building and land to make a fast buck with disregard of the effect of their actions on the local community or the visual impact upon the village. 

We feel this is fundamentally wrong and should not be encouraged .We would therefore urge the council to reject the application.
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